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I am objecting to this road crossing

1. Flood risk will increase with the increase of hard surfacing that building this road will cause.

The Thames is already at major risk of flooding due to increased rainfall and higher sea levels.

2. River valleys are essential areas for biodiversity building over them will illuminate the possibility of
enhancing this areas biodiversity.

3. None of the mitigation proposals proposed in the planning application

address these major issues.

There are alternative ways to provide transport these have not been fully researched. Public transport is the
only sustainable alternative.

Yours
Liz Brandon-Jones





